
>                                               Barrington Trails Committee 
>                                                               4/12/16 
>                                       Barrington Elementary School Library 
>  
> Meeting was called to order at 7:05 
Present:  Chair Charles Tatham, Denis Beaulieu, John Wallace, Marika Wilde, Dave Smith, Anne Melvin   
Approval of minutes of 3/8/16 was  
> unanimous 
>  
> Old Business: 
> Trail To Do List:  The lists made by John, Denis, Charlie and Anne were distributed and discussed. Most 
of the Pooh trail is done. John would like a bench on the new trail. Design and material was discussed. 
Aldo Leopold design or like the bench at the Piscassic Greenway in Newfields. John would like a "done" 
list as the Pooh signs have been restored and the Barrington Trail sign is up. We now have files of the 
Pooh signs that can be laminated to go on the wooden signs. Charlie has a lamination system. It was 
suggested our trail maps on the kiosks be laminated as laminated plain paper lasts. 
> The list of trails closed to horses should include the Pooh trail and the Melvin trail. 
> As the To Do List is long, we discussed priorities. The Kids of the River trail is a priority so that the Story 
Walk trail can be made. John has a bat house he would like put up on Goodwill. We should have a get 
together to brainstorm naming trails. 
> Next Rabbitat walk: John will contact Charlie Moreno New Business: 
> Disconnecting Trails Committee from the Town was discussed. The decision requires further 
exploration. Materials and tools needed for trailwork on the Kids of the River Trail was discussed. 
> Cub Scout Trail work: The Town Forest was decided upon as the place for the cub scouts to do trail 
work as there is a lot of debris there. Charlie will contact Cubmaster Dave Totty about bringing other 
den leaders for a brief meeting at the Town Forest to discuss logistics. This meeting was subsequently 
set up for Wednesday, April 27 at 6pm. 
> Meeting was adjourned at 9:35pm. Next meeting is May 10. 
 
> Respectfully submitted, 
> Anne Melvin 
 


